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Government College Women University Faisalabad (GCWUF) started its 

journey as an intermediate college in 1934. It was promoted to Degree 
College in the year 1944 and postgraduate disciplines were introduced in 

1985. The long journey that started with the humble beginning, reached its 

climax when the status of University was granted on 5th January 2013. 

There are 04 faculties including faculty of science and technology.  The 
university offers 31 Bachelor, one Associate Degree in ADE, B.Ed. (1.5 

year), 17 Master, 10 M.Phil. and 05 PhD degree programmes in different 

faculties.  
 

An Accreditation Inspection Committee (AIC) comprising of Prof. Dr. 

Ishtiaq A. Rajwana, Chairperson NAEAC as a convener, Prof. Dr. Fauzia 
Yusuf Hafeez, Vice Chairperson, NAEAC, Prof. (Retd). Dr. Alam Zeb, Ex-

Dean, Faculty of Nutrition Sciences, The University of Agriculture,  

Peshawar and Prof. Dr. Muhammad Ayub, Dean, Faculty of Nutrition 
Sciences, The University of Agriculture, Peshawar as members conducted 

Accreditation visit Food Science & Technology (FST) degree program at 

GCWUF.  
 

Dr. Asma Khalid, Director QEC, GC Women University, Faisalabad, Dr. 

Saima Tehseen, Incharge, FST, GCWU and Dr. Rizwana Batool, Assistant 

Professor, FST, GCWUF received and welcomed the guests. The inaugural 
session was started with the recitation of Holy Quran. Dr. Asma Khalid, 

Director QEC highlighted the major accomplishments and future plan of the 

university. Prof. Dr. Ishtiaq A. Rajwana, Chairperson, NAEAC presented a 
brief overview of NAEAC activities, achievements made so far and shared 

the previous AIC recommendations of FST department. During the 

inaugural session, Registrar, Director QEC, Deans, HoD and other faculty 
members were present. 
 

Later on, AIC moved to relevant department where detailed presentation 
and discussion was held. Prof. Dr. Saima Tehseen, Incharge, FST, GCWU, Faisalabad briefed the AIC in detail about 

working of the FST department and achievements in terms of student graduation, faculty positions and research projects. 

AIC also visited respective departmental infrastructure including labs, classrooms, library and faculty offices. Subject 

expert held individual meetings with students to get an insight teaching/working environment in the department. AIC 
also held individual faculty meeting to know the working environment and job satisfaction level. 
 

In the exit meeting, program evaluators shared their observations with the Director QEC, Dean, Incharge, FST 

Department and other faculty members and HoD, FST assured that the recommendations made by AIC would be 

implemented to raise the standard of education and to improve the skills of the graduates.  

 

 

 


